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Subject CC: Enabling activities to facilitate the preparation of a National
Adaptation Plan of Action (NAPAs) for Uganda

In response to your query about the switching of implementing agencies we are
happy to inform an agreement has been reached between UNDP and UNEP on

managing the Phase Il and NAPA projects without duplication.

UNDP Headquarters in New York is asking its national offices to convene their
EA | and |l project teams and prepare one last workplan and budget revision with a
strict 12-month timeline. This workplan will not be allowed to include the assessment
of technology transfer needs for adaptation, as this is the one area in which there
might be a potential overlap with the NAPA activities. As soon as we receive an
acceptable revised budget and workplan consistent with a 12 month timeline to
complete these activities, we will notify UNEP and their NAPA country team that we
have no objections to their beginning implementation of the approved NAPA.

Based on the above | am now writing to GEF to approve the UNEP Uganda
NAPA project so that we will be ready to start implementation of the project when

UNDP notifies us.

Regards.




